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<Dear Name>,

We are pleased to announce our annual Father Marquette Catholic Academy GUARDIAN ANGELS 
Annual Appeal. This campaign is critically important for the future of our school and the faithful 
education of our “Little Disciples”, who are the future of our Church. We hope and pray you will join us!

A successful Annual Appeal will allow our school to fulfill its mission of providing a superior education 
that enables children to pursue vigorous academics, while growing in their faith and personal virtues. 
We are preparing students to excel at the next level of education, and to achieve success in an ever 
changing and challenging society.

Your financial support will help us address important needs. We are continually reviewing and 
advancing our curriculum and classical methods, and are hopeful to continue to provide teachers and 
students with incredible opportunities to grow as saints, scholars, and leaders. Meeting maintenance 
and facility expenses is always challenging. Keeping tuition affordable for all families is fundamental 
to being a Catholic School. With God’s grace and your help, we can meet these important needs.

We are excited about the Staff Support Endowment Fund, created in the fall of 2021. This Endowment 
helps us to provide more equitable and just salaries and benefits for our dedicated teachers. It will also 
improve our ability to recruit and retain outstanding teachers for our students.

Father Marquette Catholic Academy is vibrant and thriving! Enrollment is strong, and there is life and 
excitement throughout the school. We are truly grateful for Father Marquette Catholic Academy and 
the blessing it is for everyone.

We invite you to join us in our mission by making a generous donation to the Annual Appeal. Become 
a GUARDIAN ANGEL! Your gift will make a difference.

Yours in Christ,

Melissa Pillifant


